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From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD
To: ccallahan@bwenergylaw.com
Cc: Jim Bruce; Julia Broggi; Jordan Kessler; Brooks, David K, EMNRD; Jennifer L. Bradfute; Deana M. Bennett; Lowe,


Leonard, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Novo Oil and Gas LLC compulsory poolings Cases 16281-16286
Date: Thursday, July 19, 2018 8:08:50 AM


Send e-mails to Leonard and myself that shows the Old C-102, and the C-102 for the new names. 
Make separate e-mails for each case in which well names have been proposed
 
At stated at hearing about the geology-it is utterly confusing to make sure I have the well names and
spacing units correct. 
 
Further, you will submit this at next  hearing.  
 
Based on the confusing geology and well names these cases must be continued.
 
Mike
 


From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 12:32 PM
To: ccallahan@bwenergylaw.com
Cc: Jim Bruce <jamesbruc@aol.com>; Julia Broggi <JBroggi@hollandhart.com>; Jordan Kessler
<JLKessler@hollandhart.com>; Brooks, David K, EMNRD <DavidK.Brooks@state.nm.us>; 'Jennifer L.
Bradfute' <jlb@modrall.com>; 'Deana M. Bennett' <dmb@modrall.com>
Subject: Novo Oil and Gas LLC compulsory poolings Cases 16281-16286
 
Candice:
Can you clarify which company  Novo Oil & Gas , LLC or Novo Oil & Gas Northern Delaware, LLC is
seeking the approval of the spacing units (and proration Units where applicable) in the well?
The confusion is that Novo Oil & Gas , LLC does not have an OGRID, while Novo Oil & Gas Northern
Delaware, LLC does.
 
Mike
 
Michael McMillan
1220  South St. Francis
Santa Fe, New Mexico
505-476-3448
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us
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